*NEW NAME*

NAK'AZDLI WHUT’EN ABORIGINAL HEAD START
CHILDCARE CENTRE IS LOOKING FOR A NEW
NAME AND YOU ARE INVITED TO ENTER OUR
CONTEST.

OUR NEW NAME HAS TO BE IN DAKELH AND BEST
REPRESENTS OUR CENTRE

*“WINNER WILL BE ANNOUNCED AFTER THE
OCTOBER CHIEF AND COUNCIL MEETING*

CASH PRIZE AMOUNT: $500

NEW NAME:
YOUR NAME:
PHONE #:

ENTER FOR A
CHANCE TO WIN

SUBMIT ENTRIES TO:

NAK’AZDLI
WHUT’EN
ABORIGINAL HEAD
START CHILDCARE
CENTRE, AT THE
KWAH HALL
DURING THE AGA
OR DURING THE
CENTRE TOURS ON
SEPT. 17™ 2024 IN
PERSON

NAK’AZDLI WHUT’EN
ABORIGINAL HEAD
START CHILDCARE

CENTRE

133 CARRIER ROAD
250-996-7001

DEADLINE:
SEPTEMBER 27%"

@ NOON




